
International Tea Help 
Wanted!    

     Our class will be very busy this 
week preparing for our much 
anticipated International Tea. The 
countries represented will be: Italy, 
France, Japan, China, Russia and 
Mexico and Central America 
(Guatemala & Belize). We are still in 
need of  volunteers to help with the 
tea. Please see the attached flyer for 
ways you can help make this event 
sparkle for our 5th graders. 

November Book Project

   Students have working on their 
assigned  book project this month. 
They were asked to select a book in 
the mystery genre to read, and have 
been  creating a poster to summarize 
their book. Although we are 
completing some parts of  the project 
in class, students will also need to 
work on this project at home.  The 
due date for this project is  this 
Wednesday, December 7th. 

Important East Coast 
Meeting -Tuesday

   This Tuesday, December 6th at  
6:30 p.m. in Room 6, will be the most 
important East Coast Meeting  of  the 
school year. The East Coast group will  
putting final plans together for the 
largest, most profitable fundraiser - 
the annual Christmas Tree Pick-Up. 
In participating, families can make a 
significant amount of  money to help 
reduce the cost of  the trip. Please 
make the effort to come and learn, 
sign up and get involved.

Holiday Sing-a-long- 
Thursday

   This week is really hopping around 
McCornack!  A fun  tradition at 
McCornack is the annual Holiday 
Sing. It will take place in the gym on 
Thursday, December 8th, from 6:30 - 
7:30 p.m. Lots of  familiar songs of  the 
holidays will be sung in a relaxed and 
enjoyable manner. Please come and 
get in the holiday spirit. Light 

refreshments will be provided by the 
PTO at the end of  the Sing.   

   Library Books Needed
  

   Please remind your child to return 
library books on Wednesday of  each 
week. Our library check out day is 
Thursday and we have some very 
popular books that have been overdue 
for sometime. Please return them so 
other children will be able to check 
them out and enjoy them.  

Mark Your Calender 

December 6th- East Coast Meeting, 
Room 6, 6:30 p.m.

December 7th- Mystery Book Project 
due

December 8th- PTO Holiday Sing, 
Gym, 6:30-7:30 p.m.

December 9th- International Tea for 
5th Graders. 

 International Tea- Friday, December 9th
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